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PHONE 3 -5355 P. O. BOX 1109 

MEDFORD, OREGON 

October 14, 1954 

Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive, NorthEast 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of October 9, in 
which you reported reception of KBOY. 

I have examined our log for the test period, 
and find you are correct in your report. 
Thanks also for your kind good wishes. 

We are glad to acknowledge receipt of your 
reception report. 

Cordially, 

Bill Hansen, 
Chief Engineer, 
RADIO STATION KBOY 
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